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Date: Wednesday, 20 April 2022 10:12:14 PM

Please consider this a submission on the additional material re. Glendell
continued operations. In light of new material, the Wonnarua Plains Clan are
asking for action to have this heritage site protected. Please ensure this
cultural landscape of shared First Nations and European heritage remains
intact from mining.

Yours sincerely, Keri James.






